Dalton Planning Board
Minutes of 06/03/09

Present: Sandy York, Nancy McVetty, Bill Howe, Ann Craxton and John Letson

Meeting called to order at 7:03pm

Sandy motioned, Nancy seconded and all agreed to accept the minutes of the prior meeting.
Sandy motioned, Nancy seconded and all agreed to have John serve as chairperson for this year.

Mitchell Sweeney approached the Board about a possible subdivision of his property. He is
looking to have a second residence built on the land and therefore will have to subdivide first.

Copies of the opinion from the lawyer on the master plan were handed out to those who were not
able to receive an email copy. The Board will review the information and discuss it at their
August meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm..

Next meeting will be held at the Dalton Municipal Offices on August 5, 2009 at 7:00 pm.



